
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Good morning, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the application has been posted for this summer’s session of the 

International School of Nuclear Law (ISNL), which will take place from 21 August to 1 

September 2023 at the University of Montpellier in Montpellier, France. You can find more 

information about the programme on our 2023 website and by consulting the ISNL Brochure 

highlighting the history, academics and unique features of the ISNL that contribute to the “Spirit 

of Montpellier”.  

 

The ISNL programme has been designed to provide participants with a thorough understanding of 

the various interrelated legal issues relating to the safe, efficient and secure use of nuclear energy. 

Comprehensive lectures are delivered by renowned specialists in nuclear law from international 

organisations, governments and private industry. To date, the ISNL has provided a unique 

educational opportunity to more than 1200 graduate students and professionals from around the 

world.  

 

The application deadline is 31 March 2023. 

 

If you are a professional and applying for IAEA financial support, you must submit an additional 

separate application form for financial support directly to the IAEA according to the information 

provided on their website. If you are a student and applying for NEA financial support, this can 

be done on the application form directly.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Best regards,Kimberly 

 

 

Mrs. Kimberly Sexton NICK 
Head, Division of Nuclear Law  

Nuclear Energy Agency (NEA) 
Email: kimberly.nick@oecd-nea.org  
www.oecd-nea.org 

https://www.oecd-nea.org/jcms/pl_77283/2023-isnl-application-form-online?preview=true
https://www.oecd-nea.org/jcms/pl_23822
https://www.oecd-nea.org/jcms/pl_77098/international-school-of-nuclear-law-isnl-2023-session
https://www.oecd-nea.org/jcms/pl_15096/isnl-commemorative-brochure
https://www.iaea.org/about/organizational-structure/offices-reporting-to-the-director-general/office-of-legal-affairs/international-school-of-nuclear-law-isnl-iaea-financial-support
mailto:isnl@oecd-nea.org
mailto:kimberly.nick@oecd-nea.org
http://www.oecd-nea.org/

